December 2023

RECYCLING NEWS UPDATE

PROGRAM UPDATE

With the holiday season upon us, please keep in mind the banned items for landfills. One of the most
common items this time of the year is electronics. There are some businesses that will dispose of
them for you, but they usually charge a fee. There will also be programs sponsored by the county for
you to drop off your electronics and hazardous materials. These are listed on the same page as the
garbage and recycling pick-up dates.

CHRISTMAS TREE PICK-UP

The Village is again picking up real Christmas trees after the holiday season to be recycled. The trees
must be placed by the curb and all decorations, wires, bows, lights, etc. must be removed. If these
guidelines are not followed, your tree will not be picked up. We will not pick up Christmas wreaths,
because of the wires in them they cannot be chipped.

COMPOST SITE

When using the compost site, please remember to read the signs and dump the compost material
and/or brush on the proper piles. There are signs at the site that instruct you which pile is the proper
location. We accept brush up to 4” in diameter. We also ask that you remove all root balls from the
brush and bushes since they cannot be run through the chipper.

SPRING CLEAN EVENT

There will be a Spring Clean Event again next year. Please look for the March newsletter which will
give you more details, along with our Facebook page and website.

E-MAILING FOR NEWSLETTERS

We are also working on utilizing e-mail and being able to send this Recycling Newsletter to residents
this way. If you would like to be included on our e-mail listing for Newsletters, updates and/or billings
please call the Village Clerk’s Office at 920-853-3241 to get added to the listing. Thank you!

Thank you,
The Recycling Commiliee

Village of Hilbert



